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From:
Sent:

To:

Subject:

paul hutz <hutzstocks@gmail.com>
Saturday, February 20, 2010 2:19 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Regardsing the ’Regulation of Retail Forex’ proposal number RIN 3038-AC61, I wish to voice my opinion to keep the 100:1 ratio for margin
requirement as it is. Do not change it to 10:1. Thank you.

Paul Hutz

Paul Hutz
1347 Pennington Rd
Teaneck N] 07666
201 833 4404


